Re: More info required.

Vincent Criscione <vince@crisco.net>
Fri 6/24/2022 1:15 PM

To: Arun Mr <arunFSS@live.com>

It was Solid Constructors who built the building.
There is an alarm panel from Peak Alarm, but | was considering getting rid of it, in don't think it's necessary.
I think if having to choose in would prefer putting in an alarm instead of sheetrock and doors that are fire rated

Vincent Criscione
CRISCO Development
435.640.9950
Vince@crisco.net

From: Arun Mr <arunFSS@live.com>
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2022, 13:12

To: vince@crisco.net <vince@crisco.net>
Subject: More info required.

For an FYI:
Do you have an Access Control system? (Desmond said you punched in some numbers to get in?)

If you do, send me photographs of the panel/unit.
And ..
Some options:
Put an alarm system back in; or sheetrock to increase the Fire Rating of the walls.

Calcs & Permits will be required.

Also can you tell me the Builder again? ©

Arun (Mr)

Projects & Compliance Manager
Fire Suppression Services Inc.
3802 S 2300 E. Millcreek. UT 84109
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